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ROW Clearance Letter

Dear Mr. or Ms. XXX:

Please be advised that all of the necessary right of way parcels have been acquired in
accordance with the Federal Highway Administration regulation 23 CFR 635.309 (c¢)(1).

There are no residential and business relocations required for this project.

Sincerely yours,

Victor Akpu
Director, Division of Right of Way & Access Management
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